
2024 GALVESTON COUNTY FAIR & RODEO, INC. 

PEE WEE SWINE SHOW 
Chairperson:  Catherine Sampson    

Phone: (409) 539-8055 
 

50 Contestant Limit  

 

Pre-Registration  Monday, APRIL 15 beginning at 3:00 pm thru   
        Thursday, APRIL 18 Until 3:00 pm IN THE 

                                     LIVESTOCK OFFICE 
ENTRY & FEE DUE:  APRIL 18, 2024 from 4:00 pm - 6:00pm -  
     If space is available   
JUDGING:    APRIL 18, 2024 AT 7:00 P.M. 
PLACE:    LIVESTOCK PAVILION SHOW RING 
ENTRY FEE:   $20.00 CASH PER EXHIBITOR 

 
1. Pee Wee Exhibitors must be no less than 4 years of age and no more than 8 years of 

age and in the second grade as of August 31, 2023.  There will be three (3) age 
divisions:  One for each age group – ages 4 to 5, ages 6 to 7, and 8 years of age and in 
the second grade.  Ages may be verified. No more than 50 contestants will be able to 
enter the show. 

 
2. Pee Wee Exhibitors can not be a 4-H or Jr. FFA exhibitor in the 2024 Galveston County 

Fair & Rodeo. 
 
3. Awards will be given to the top placing winners in each age division.  All other exhibitors 

will receive ribbons.  Before the belt buckles can be awarded, thank you notes, which will 
be provided by the Pee Wee Swine Committee, must be completed and returned to the 
Committee. 

 
4. The Livestock Committee/Pee Wee Swine Committee will select the swine to be 

used during the show.  Grand & Reserve Champion pigs may not be used. NO 
PARENTS ARE ALLOWED IN THE SHOW RING. 

 
5. Dress your best as if you are showing to win (no shorts/dresses/skirts or open toed 

shoes). You must wear jeans and closed toed shoes while showing. 
 

6. All show supplies must be provided by the exhibitor.  
 
7. The Pee Wee Swine Show Chairperson will pick the Judge.  The decision of the Judge is 

final. 
 
8. Absolutely no folding chairs will be allowed next to the show ring. 
 
9. Pee Wee Exhibitor's parent(s)/guardian(s) must sign an Emergency Medical and 

Indemnity Form at the time of registration.  Pre-registration will be taken in the Livestock 
Office beginning Monday, April 15th at 3:00 pm to 3:00 pm on Thursday, April 18th. We 
will have sign up on April 18 from 4:00 pm to 6:00 pm for any remaining space.  


